
From: Randall Morris <randall@randallmorris.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 25, 2025 1:24 PM
To: Planning Info <PlanningInfo@sanmarcostx.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] CUP-25-46

I’m writing in regard to the letter I received for the CUP Request.  I own the
property next door to 320 S. Stagecoach Trail.  I am in favor of the Auto Body
and Auto Paint Shop use that is being proposed on the property.  

Thank you,
Randall Morris

https://www.sanmarcostx.gov/





